Mrunal Joshi

From: ARROW ELECTRICAL <project.arrowelectricals@gmail.com>
Sent: 22 November 2024 18:07

To: Mrunal Joshi

Cc: Stephen P; Pushpak Shewale; Sarvesh Patil

Subject: Re: Target prices-Add Electrical works- Subway & KFC Delhi T1
Dear Sir,

We accept your target rate. Kindly release the work order as soon as possible.

On Fri, 22 Nov 2024, 5:56 pm Mrunal Joshi, <mrunal.joshi@k-corp.in> wrote:

Dear Mr. Igbal,

PFA the target rates as per the quotation received from you for the Additional Electrical work required at Subway &
KFC, Delhi T1.

Kindly check and revert with your acceptance/no regret prices on the same at your earliest convenience.

Thank you.

Regards,

Mrunal.



